
My name is Samantha Welch,  
as a resident of Oregon I want to give my clear and full disapproval of the set forward Bill 3063. 
I oppose this for many reasons. Please do not come after Oregonians medical freedom. My 
three year old son who is unvaccinated, is the epitome of health and if I had to take him out of 
school because this unethical bill was enacted it would not only effect his education but my 
own. I am receiving my BA degree online and the only way that is possible is to have my son in 
school 5 days a week. Please consider all the families futures you will be effecting. Please do 
NOT sign this bill. Leave medical freedom intact.  
 
 
Samantha Leigh Welch.  
 


